
Dear Mr. Luis Lopez,

The Agua Caliente Band of Cahuilla Indians (ACBCI) appreciates your efforts to include the 

Tribal Historic Preservation Office (THPO) in the Coachella Travel Centre project. The project 

area is not located within the boundaries of the ACBCI Reservation. However, it is within the 

Tribe’s Traditional Use Area.  For this reason, the ACBCI THPO requests the following:

[VIA EMAIL TO:llopez@coachella.org]

City of Coachella

Mr. Luis Lopez

1515 Sixth Street

Coachella, CA 92236

February 26, 2019

Re: Coachella Travel Centre

Again, the Agua Caliente appreciates your interest in our cultural heritage. If you have 
questions or require additional information, please call me at (760)699-6956. You may also 
email me at ACBCI-THPO@aguacaliente.net.

Cordially,

Lacy Padilla
Archaeological Technician
Tribal Historic Preservation Office
 AGUA CALIENTE BAND
OF CAHUILLA INDIANS

03-017-2019-002

  *At this time ACBCI defers to the Cabazon Band of Mission Indians. This letter 
shall conclude our consultation efforts.


